
Dear Genesee Fire Protection District Resident,				  
 
We recently sent you the “Living with Wildfire in Genesee in 2021” survey. If you have not 
had a chance to complete and mail the survey, please do so today. We value your opinions. The 
information you provide is very important for the development of programs to reduce the risk 
of losses due to catastrophic wildfires.
 
If you have recently returned the survey, thank you for your participation!
 
Sincerely,
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Jason Puffett Dorie Dalton Hannah Brenkert-Smith 
Fire Chief Wildland Specialist Institute of Behavioral Science 
Genesee Fire Rescue Genesee Fire Rescue University of Colorado 
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